
From: Iris Rotberg irotberg@gwu.edu
Subject: Re: BRAVO

Date: May 3, 2021 at 2:55:30 PM
To: Michael Feuer mjfeuer@email.gwu.edu

Thank you so much, Michael-very much appreciated!

My best,

Iris

Iris C. Rotberg, Ph.D.
Research Professor of Education Policy
Graduate School of Education and Human Development
The George Washington University
2134 G Street, NW

Washington, D.C. 20052

irotberg@gwu.edu
202-994-2735: office
240-676-5310: cell

On May 3, 2021, at 10:03 AM, Michael Feuer
<mjfeuer@email.gwu.edu> wrote:

Iris,

Superb article in The Hill!!



https://thehill.com/opinion/education/550702-in­
pursuit-of-equity-thurgood-marshall-got-it-right

I hope it is widely read and becomes a source for continued discussion
and research on the issues we care most about.

Take care,

-- Michael

<874D8E0883BC42F68954E5BC136F7985.tiff>

Michael J. Feuer, PhD
Dean and Professor
Graduate School of Education and Human
Development
The George Washington University
Immediate Past President, The National Academy
of Education
Nonresident Senior Fellow, The Brookings
Institution
2134 G Street, NW

Washington, DC 20052



From: Paul T. Hill bicycle@uw.edu
Subject: Your article on school segregation and

integration
Date: Dec 4, 2020 at 11:07:08 AM

To: Iris Rotberg irotberg@gwu.edu

Love it.
I'm cautiously hopeful about some gentrifying areas of
cities.



From: Joshua Glazer jglazer@email.gwu.edu
Subject: Re: program meeting next week

Date: Dec 4, 2020 at 2:15:11 PM
To: irotberg@gwu.edu
Cc: Yas Nakib nakib@gwu.edu

I appreciated the broad view of legal, political, economic,
and social issues that combined to create the current
situation. I found that a sophisticated account of the status
quo.

Associate Professor of Education Policy
Graduate School of Education and Human Development
George Washington University

https://gsehd.gwu.edu/directory/joshua-l-glazer?page=1

On Dec 4, 2020, at 1:56 PM, Iris Rotberg
<irotberg@gwu.edu> wrote:

Thanks so much, Josh-I'm glad you like it!

Iris

Iris C. Rotberg, Ph.D.


